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War on Natural Health Products Courting Disaster

“Why the draconian measures?” asks MP Lunney

OTTAWA—Dr. James Lunney, MP for Nanaimo-Alberni, stood up in the House of Commons today to draw attention to the plight of the mentally ill who are being denied access to their nutritional therapies:

“Mr. Speaker, one in five Canadians experience mental Illness at some point in their lives. The cost to family and to society is enormous. Bipolar disease results in manic-depressive swings; people in the depressive phase of the illness are at high risk of suicide.

Recently a Natural Health product was developed in Alberta that has brought hope to thousands of sufferers. Researchers at the University of Calgary lead by Dr. Bonnie Kaplan have documented the phenomenal recovery of severe cases. Results have been published in peer reviewed psychiatric journals and repeated by Harvard researcher, Dr. Charles Popper.

Unbelievably, Mr. Speaker, Health Canada has ordered the study stopped and is withholding product at the border. This is because of an antiquated clause in the Food and Drugs Act that prevents claims about natural Health products.

I was in Edmonton last week to meet with concerned citizens who feel their personal health and security are threatened by these actions of Health Canada. The Minister and her department are being sued, for obstructing the well being of people affected by the seizure of their nutritional products.

Why does the Minister defend antiquated and unscientific clauses in the Food and Drugs Act that obstruct freedom of choice in personal health care?”

“Studies on this product’s effectiveness have been published in the peer-reviewed Journal of Clinical Psychiatry (Vol 64:3, 2003) and the Journal of Child and Adolescent Psychopharmacology (Vol 12: 3, 2002). We understand that health Canada has moved to prohibit all shipments of this product by week’s end. To deny these people the product that has restored them to their families, jobs, and communities is unconscionable. Health Canada’s war on a harmless vitamins and mineral supplement that shows such benefit is courting disaster. Why the draconian measures?” asked Lunney.
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